
“Safe, Reliable and Efficient” 
 
 

PMB 204, 40 Washington Avenue 
Bremerton, WA 98337 

Administration: 360-377-0337 
Schedule and Info: 360-377-7279 

 

 
 
 
March 8, 2007 
 
 
Carole J. Washburn 
Executive Secretary  
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
VIA E-FILE 
 
Re: Request for permission to suspend service of Kitsap Ferry Company – 
Permit # BC-128. 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn, 
 
Pursuant to WAC 480-51-130, Kitsap Ferry Company, LLC seeks permission 
from the commission to suspend service on Permit # BC-128. 
 
We propose that service cease as of April 1, 2007 and resume by April 1, 2008. 
 
Our decision to suspend service is based on the recent defeat of Kitsap Transit’s 
ballot measure that otherwise could have provided a reliable funding source for 
expanded service, as well as lower than expected ridership, high fuel prices and 
WSF’s fare-free eastbound travel.   
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Greg Dronkert  
    


